
Spring, 2003 
 
 

Dear Grandview Parents: 
 
 The end of the school year is upon us!  We are looking forward to the After Prom 
event which will be held at The Island this year.  The party begins immediately after the 
Prom on Saturday, May 10th, and will run from the hours of midnight to 4 a.m.  There 
will be a nominal fee of $5.00 for each student who attends.  We welcome all parents 
willing to volunteer. 
 
 The election of the new GECO-PTCO officers will also take place next month.  
The GECO-PTCO nominating committee met on Thursday, March 27th, and has 
nominated the following candidates for the 2003 – 2004 GECO-PTCO Executive Board. 
 
 Co-Presidents:   Trina Donovan and Sharon Withrow 
 Co-1st Vice-Presidents: Margo Miller and Carlyn Canady 
 Co-2nd Vice-Presidents: Alison House and Garry Brewer 
 Co-Secretaries:  Berthie Ruoff and Beth Spalding-Laverenz 
 Co-Treasurers:   Mary Ann Neumann and Debbie Diaz 
 
 Other names of candidates may be submitted for nomination from the floor at 
either of the next two GECO-PTCO general meetings to be held on Tuesday, April 15th, 
and Tuesday, May 20th.  The meetings will be held at 7:00 p.m. in the Lecture Center.  
The election of officers for the 2003 – 2004 GECO-PTCO Executive Board will be held 
on Tuesday, May 20th, at the general meeting.  Votes will be tallied by the nominating 
committee and the results announced by the end of the general meeting.  All interested 
parties are welcomed and encouraged to attend. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sharon Withrow 
Trina Donovan 
GECO-PTCO Co-Presidents 
 

2002-2003 GECO-PTCO Executive Board 
 

 Co-Presidents:   Trina Donovan   (303) 699-3424 
     Sharon Withrow  (303) 400-6923 
 Co-1st Vice-Presidents: Beth Spalding-Laverenz (303) 766-9660 
     Beckie Harris   (303) 946-9993  
 2nd Vice-President:  Alison House   (303) 699-6806 
 Secretary:   Maureen Lookabill  (303) 680-0536 
 Co-Treasurers:   Mary Ann Neumann  (303) 690-6823 
     Debbie Diaz   (303) 617-7450 
 Past President:   Sandy Renne    
 
 Please feel free to contact any board member with questions! 
 


